CLOVER AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BOOSTER CLUB, INC
3126 S. SEPULVEDA BLVD, SUITE 160
LOS ANGELES, CA 90034

November 10, 2023

Dear Drew Ruesch,

Clover Avenue Elementary Booster Club expresses its gratitude for the $1,000 Neighborhood
Purpose Grant provided by Mar Vista Community Council in Spring 2023 in support of our Arts
Education program for public school students at Clover Avenue Elementary. We have fully spent
the grant as outlined in our approved proposal.

Clover Avenue Elementary Booster Club appreciates your support which enables us to provide
essential programming, such as visual arts, not fully covered by the LAUSD budget. The NPG
grant supported the arts education program which served approximately 450 students who each
received a 17-week semester of visual arts instruction. Clover Avenue’s student body is diverse:
70% of students are BIPOC, 28% are socioeconomically disadvantaged, and families speak 26
different home languages.

As you'll see in the attached photos (also linked here), students’ creativity and learning
blossomed through the program this year. This is a sample of the student art created in the last
two months of the program - the funding period of this grant. Your support enabled students to
develop skills in the visual arts, express themselves, and have a creative outlet for stress. Thank
you for supporting this valuable service for our neighborhood school in Mar Vista.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Lindsay
Stephanie Lindsay

President
Clover Avenue Booster Club


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f9cyTafGID0yPZXR67th4nN1-RdmpNdf/view?usp=drive_link

